
Information Item 
 

Date: February 15, 2022 

To: Mayor, Mayor Pro Tempore, and Members of the City Council 

From: 
Aaron King, Assistant City Manager 

Toneq’ McCullough, Director of Transportation 

Subject:   

Bicycle Master Plan Priorities Update 

 

Strategic Focus Area: Quality Transportation  

Strategic Objective: No 

Strategic Plan Action Item: No 

Key Work Item:  No 

 

In August 2019, City Council adopted the Bicycle Master Plan, which includes 17 priority 

corridors to be upgraded with various bicycle infrastructure options, including bicycle lanes, 

greenways, shared lane markings and others. The Department of Transportation staff have been 

working to implement recommendations from the plan that align with 2018 bond funded 

projects. Concurrently, the City’s Bicycle/Pedestrian/Active Mobility Advisory Committee 

(BPAMAC) adopted an annual work program in May 2021 that includes reviewing the Bicycle 

Master Plan priority corridors and recommending the next group of projects to design and 

construct. The BPAMAC spent three months reviewing the Bicycle Master Plan 

recommendations and developed a prioritized list of projects based on an objective analysis of 

the data used in the plan. Department of Transportation staff will present the BPAMAC’s project 

prioritization results and BPAMAC executive members will attend to share the Committee’s 

achievements from its first year. 

 


